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Dear Parents and Students, 

Today is our last regular lesson at Stepper-ettes.  This summer, however, holds many fun 

events for students to participate in.  We love seeing and working with students 

throughout the summer!  These opportunities are what set the Stepper-ettes apart from 

other clubs and organizations. 
 

Fall registration information and a class schedule will be mailed out soon.  In this 

schedule you will see many classes and opportunities for your student. 
 

If we do not have your current address please be sure to let us know.  We want to make 

sure we get the fall information to you. 
 

There are no lesson fees due in the summer.  We do hope that all students participate in 

our various parades and performances.  These are such valuable experiences for your 

child.  Students can earn a trophy by participating in 4 events! 
 

Detailed summer information is attached.  Please check our website and Facebook page 

often to check on performance updates. 

www.stepperettestudios.com 

www.facebook.com/stepperettes 

 

Dates to Remember 

Saturday, May 27
th
  LaVista Parade 

Saturday, June 3
rd

  Elkhorn Parade 

Sunday, June 11
th
  Sand in the City Performance 

Friday, June 16
th
  CWS Opening Ceremonies (National Team) 

Saturday, June 17
th
  Papillion Parade 

Tuesday, July 4
th
   Ralston 4

th
 of July Parade 

Tuesday, August 1
st
  Zoo Practice at the Studio 6-7pm 

Wednesday, August 2nd Zoo Performance 

Saturday, August 5
th
  Open House and Fall Registration 

Friday, August 18
th
  Storm Chasers Performance 

Saturday, August 26
th
  Millard Parade 

Tuesday, September 5
th
  Classes Resume 

 

http://www.stepperettestudios.com/

